
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: rajeev varshney
Subject: Re: consideration for Governing Board member for ICRISAT
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 8:03:48 AM

Thanks for the thought, Rajeev. I will submit my CV to them. They contacted me this morning.

Scott

> On Apr 15, 2015, at 7:58 AM, Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN) <R.K.Varshney@CGIAR.ORG> wrote:
>
> Dear Scott
>
> Please note that I have recommended your name to our ICRISAT Management & Governing Board for
 considering your name as possible Governing Board member for ICRISAT. They might have contacted you today
 or will do so soon.
>
> I would greatly appreciate if you may please respond them positively as it will be our pleasure to see you as GB
 member for ICRISAT. This position is replacement for Debbie Delmer from UC Davis (and earlier - Jeff
 Bennetzen).
>
> Many thanks and kind regards
>
> Rajeev
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